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Comments: Please do not permit permanent fixed climbing anchors in wilderness areas and wilderness study

areas.  The Wilderness Act clearly prohibits such devices because they are not part of the natural, untrammeled

state of wilderness areas.  Climbers have done without these devices for decades and they offer no good reason

for installing them now.  It is not the US Forest Service's job to accommodate advocates of resource-depleting

activities in wilderness areas.  Thank you.


